
OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION 
P. O. BOX 871 

SANTA F E , NEW MEXICO 

September 9» 1958 

Continental Oil Company 
P. 0. 3ox 68 
Eunice, Mew Mexice 

Attentiont Mr? J. R. Parker 

Gentlemen: 

Reference is mad© to your letter ©f September 4» 1958, 
requesting cancellation of Administrative Order NSP-363. 

Inasmuch as your Sholes B-19 Well No. 2 was reclassified 
as an ©il well ©n August 27, 1958, NSP-363 is hereby cancelled 
effective that date. 

Very truly yours, 

A. L. PORTER, Jr., 
Secretary-Director 

ALP/OBP/og 

cc: Oil Conservation Coajmission - Hobbs 
New Mexico Oil & Gas Engineering Committee - Hobbs 
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CoNWiffeNTAL O I L COMPANY 
P. 0. Box 68 
Eunice, New Mexico 
September 4, 1958 

New Mexico Oil Conservation Commission 
P. 0. Box 671 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 

Attn: A. L. Porter, Jr. 

Gentlemen: 

Re: Sholes B-19 No. 2 
Jalmat Pool, Lea 
County, New Mexico 

Our Sholes B-19 No. 2 was recently cleaned out and stimulated 

by sandfrac treatment. The test after completion of the work indicated 

the well to be an o i l well under the definition given i n order No. R-520. 

By l e t t e r dated August 27, 1958, your Hobbs office notified us that the 

well was being reclassified as an o i l well. In accordance with that l e t t e r 

we hereby request that order No. NSP 363, which established a non-standard 

gas proration unit for this well, be cancelled. I f additional information 

i s desired, please so advise. 

J. R. Parker 
Di s t r i c t Superintendent 
of Production 
Eunice D i s t r i c t 

JRP-BMCP 

cc: NMOCC - Hobbs, New Mexico 

RLA - Roswell, New Mexico 

P I O N E E R I N G I N P E T R O L E U M P R O G R E S S S I N C E 18 7 5 



• I L C O N S E R V A T I O N C O M M I S S I O N 

H D B B S , NEW M E X I C O 

•\f.M OFFICE OCC 

AU8 %B m s; 

August 27, 1958 

Continental Oi l Co* 
Box 68 

Eunice, New Mexico 

Attentions J. R. Parker 

Gentlemen* 
In accordance with your request of August 27, 

1958 your Sholes B-19 No. 2 in Unit C of Section 19, 
T-25-S, R-37-E is being reclassified as an o i l well 
effective that date. Please apply to the office of 
the Commission in Santa Fe for cancellation of the 
non-standard proration unit assigned to this well. 

Yours very truly, 

OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION 

R. F. Montgomery 
Proration Manager 

mc 

cc-OCC, Santa Fe 


